
Seasonal Campers 
               

A new camping season is upon us.  We are looking 

forward to a fun and sunny summer.  We welcome 

all families. 

 

Just a few reminders to our seasonal campers.  All 

seasonal fees should be taken care of as quickly  

as possible to ensure that our rates remain the 

same for next year.  Please keep in mind that when 

your seasonal fees are paid prior to May 1st of each 

season, you will receive and $50.00 rebate. 

 

Garbage bins have been installed on the grounds 

for your use.  Please use these bins to dispose of 

your daily household garbage and if you have a 

pet, please use the bins to dispose of any animal 

waste.  Please note that the garbage bins are for 

household garbage and not to be used to dispose 

bar-b-ques, furniture, broken bicycles, or any other 

items that are not household garbage. 

 

Campers with babies, we ask that you please 

dispose of any soiled diapers in the outdoor 

garbage bins and not in the garbage cans that are 

provided in the washrooms. 

   

 Enjoy your stay!!!  

 

 

Over Night and Short Term 
Campers 

 

To our weekend and/or short term campers, we ask that 

you please enjoy your stay with us.  On your departure 

day, please be courteous and clean all garbage from your 

site and make sure that any burning embers in your fire pit 

are well extinguished. 
 

Mine Mill Campgrounds is a family oriented campsite.  We 

ask that you please follow speed limits while driving 

through the park to ensure safety of other campers and 

children.   
 

Campground rules have been provided to you upon check 

in.  It is imperative to comply with these rules so that there 

are no problems. 

 

         

 

 

Campground Managers & 
Staff 

 

Your campground managers are : 

 

Darren Leblanc and Christian St. Louis 

 

This is their first season managing the campground.  

They will work tirelessly and will be there to answer any 

questions or deal with any concerns you may have.  Feel 

free to approach them! 

 

Mine Mill Campgrounds staff 2 students to maintain the 

grounds for your enjoyment.  As any other employer, we 

ask that you respect the rules and direction given to you 

by management and staff.  We have a no tolerance rule 

for belligerent, offensive or aggressive behavior towards 

any of our staff. 

 

They will work very hard to keep the grounds clean and 

well managed.  Please do not hesitate to bring forward 

any concerns and/or suggestions that will help improve 

the grounds or its operations.    

 
 

 

 

 

Bears, skunks, raccoons, 
geese, etc. 

 

While we endeavor to keep the grounds wild-animal-

free, we do ask that you exercise caution at all times.  

We are located in a wooded area on the edge of the 

city and we do encounter these pesky critters.  Some 

basic rules to prevent these animals from visiting our 

campground is to make sure that all garbage is 

removed from your camp site daily and placed in the 

bear-resistant garbage bins.  Second, if you are 

cleaning fish, please ensure you dispose of the 

carcass accordingly and clean off the cleaning table 

thoroughly. 

Third, please do not feed any of these animals if you 

do encounter one.  This only brings them back along 

with the rest of their families and relatives.  

                      

                      

                                     
 


